
Prayer Concerns

Pearl Ebnit (Kevin’s mother; health issues) Wayne Pruden (Donna Ebnit’s brother)
Paul Thomas, Kathleen Daily (Mary Hutchings siblings) The family of Connie Domondon  
The Campos Family Nadine Accongio (heart surgery)  
Emmett  Watt s Joy Carbajal (job search) 
Henriett a Tucker (surgery) Tim Endicott ’s father and step-mom; and grandson 
Ronica Mae Alberto (5 y.o., inoperable brain cancer) Tony Calderone (surgery) 
Steven Hutchings (Glen Hutching’s son, cancer) Natasha Yarnell Madison, Daughter

Thanks to Women’s Ministries and the whole church for their prayers. - Lenore

Welcome to the 

Garden Grove Seventh-day Adventist Church
August 7, 2010

Performing Arts - Thomas R. Neslund
949.306.1453
arts@gardengrovesda.com

Women’s Ministries Leader - Lizz Randall
714.913.3903
womensministries@gardengrovesda.com

Youth Leaders - Steve and Moenau Rivera
714.920.2020
youth@gardengrovesda.com

Pathfi nders/Adventurers - Alex Caldwell
562.899.1925 
Acwaverun@MSN.com.

Community Services  714.534.4376

Senior Pastor - Dan Smith
951.359.4634 home
951.236.7262 cell
pastordan@gardengrovesda.com

Offi  ce Secretary - Amanda Johnston
714.534.1987 ext. *110
amanda@gardengrovesda.com

Bible Worker - Helen Sneed
714.534.1987 ext. *117
714.979.4232 cell

Pastor Emeritus of Nurture - R. Ted Sneed
714.979.4232

Life Coaching Program - Paula Hollmon
714.534.1987 ext. *112

Treasurer  714.534.1987 ext. *115

As a church of prayer, every Sabbath we will print the names of people requesti ng special prayer for two weeks. 

If you have a prayer request or a praise report, please fi ll out a gray card in the pews and hand it to a Deacon or drop it in the off ering plate.  
If you would like a member of the Pastoral Staff  to contact you regarding your request, please indicate this on your prayer request card as 

well. Each request is remembered during the staff  meeti ngs and is kept confi denti al unless requested to appear in the bulleti n

Our new monthly budget is $14,750.00. 
Last month, we’ve received approx $12,500.

Important Phone Numbers

Church offi  ce address:  12702 9th Street, Garden Grove, CA 92840 
Ph: 714.534.1987     Fax:  714.534.3877

offi  ce@gardengrovesda.com
Website:  www.gardengrovesda.com

    
Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.



Children’s Sabbath School   (see classroom directory in Lobby)
Cradle Roll birth-age 3 years 
Kindergarten age 4 - age 6 years
Primary age 7 - age 9 years 
Juniors grades 5 & 6 
Earliteens grades 7 & 8

Youth  
Youth/Collegiate  ages 14 - 18 Library

Adult Classes  
Young Adults (ages 18 - 40) Collegiate Quarterly Youth Chapel
Filipino Class Filipino Quarterly Mothers’ Room
Tom Neslund Adult Quarterly North Room
Spanish Class,  Spanish Quarterly Board Room
Vietnamese Class Vietnamese Quarterly Pathfi nder Room
Friends in Prayer Book of Romans Upstairs Landing
Jack Johnson The Book of Colossians Fellowship Hall

Upcoming Events  

Tonight: 4:00 pm The Gift  Goes On (Vietnamese) Youth Chapel
Tues, Aug 10:   6:30 pm Worship Planning Committ ee Board Room
Wed, Aug 11:   9:00 am  Food Distributi on Program Community Services
 7:00 pm Vietnamese Bible Study Group North Room
Thu, Aug 12: 6:30 pm “Steps to Christ” Small Group Board Room
Sab, Aug 14:   9:30 am Sabbath School Various Classrooms
 10:50 am Divine Worship Service Main Sanctuary

New Sermon Series: Pick 6 Winners!
Sermon Title: Do Justly, by Pastor Dan Smith

Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Planning your Summer at Garden Grove:

August   
 
 SABBATH, August 14: Fellowship Lunch & Church Baby Shower

 MONDAY, August 16 - FRIDAY, August 20: Vacati on Bible School! (see below)

 SUNDAY, August 15:  Youth—Six Flags (contact Bill & Melissa Olson)

SUNDAY, August 22: Luau
All payments (checks, cash, etc.) must be turned in at the Young Adult table aft er 
church. DO NOT place in a ti the envelope.  Note all checks to: Luau 2010.

Vacation Bible School!*

starti ng

MONDAY, August 16

thru

FRIDAY, August 20

6:00 pm to 8:00 pm

with a light dinner for kids 

at 5:45 pm

* Looking for volunteers! Any interested parties, speak 
to Lesieli after church TODAY!



GARDEN GROVE SDA CHURCH
August 7, 2010

10:50 a.m.

SONGS OF GATHERING* Young Adult Praise Band
“Amazing Love” 

“Your Love, O Lord/Jesus, Name Above All Names”
“Side by Side”

 
WELCOME/CHURCH LIFE Tom Neslund 

HYMN OF WORSHIP* Bob & Carol Meckstroth
“I Sing the Mighty Power of God” #88

OFFERING APPEAL* Bob Maukovich

OFFERTORY Carol Meckstroth

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE Roy Gonzalez

MESSAGE & MUSIC Jim McDonald

BENEDICTION Jim McDonald

POSTLUDE Carol Meckstroth

Worship Planner: Tom Neslund

* Indicate seating times



Worship Service
Please remember to put  your phones and 
pagers on silent.  Thank you!

Off ering: The featured off ering this week is 
Local Church Budget.

Sabbath Rest conti nues unti l 7:49 pm tonight.  
Next week’s Sabbath welcome is at 7:42 pm.

Next Fellowship Lunch: A special farewell 
party for Lenore De Silva this Sabbath, August 
7, in Fellowship Hall. All are invited! Regular 
Fellowship Lunch is next week, August 14.

“The Gift  Goes On” (Vietnamese), topic: 
Where is This World Heading To? Part 2. 
Potluck follows. All are welcome.

Community Announcements
Community Services is very low on food at the 
moment. You can place donati ons in the barrel 
in the Lobby.  Let’s fi ll it up!!

Bulleti n Deadline is Wednesday 12:00 
pm.  E-mail announcements to bulleti n@
gardengrovesda.com. 

Tuiti on Aid applicati ons are available in the 
church offi  ce.  They are past due! 

“Steps To Christ”: Small group bible study on 
Thursday nights @ 6:30 in Board Room.  Enjoy 
a potluck dinner, lively discussion, study and 
prayer. 

The Vietnamese Bible Study, Wednesday @ 
7 pm in the North Room, is currently studying 
“Con Duong Song” (The Road To Life) series.

Youth Sabbath School:  The Youth in Sabbath 
School are saving coins for tuiti on assistance.  
The total saved for this year is $427.29.  
Classes begin at Orangewood Academy on 
August 23.   For more informati on about 
our K-12 school, Orangewood Academy, call 
714-534-4694.  For informati on about our 
Preschool, ask for Audry.   

Women’s Ministries
Baby Shower! WM is sponsoring a Baby 
Shower on August 14th, aft er church potluck, 
upstairs in the Fellowship Hall. Please contact 
Lizz Randall (LizzRandal@aol.com or 714- 
913-3903) or the church offi  ce if you know 
of anyone who may like us to include them.  

Currently, we have Baby Zhang, whose 
parents are William and Ida. They are 
registered at Target and Babies R Us. They 
could also use Onesies and PJ’s  6-9 months 
and older, and Huggies or Pampers are ok. 
Please plan ahead to be able to join us and 
celebrate with this family.

Please plan ahead to be able to join us for 
an Autumn Women’s Retreat on Oct. 29-31, 
2010 at Camp Cedar Falls. Reservati ons have 
been made for #50 women. Sign up sheet 
will be available in August. The price will 
be approximately $150/weekend including 
meals. If you have any questi ons, please 
contact LizzRandal@aol.com.

Adventurers/Pathfi nders
Wow!!! What a trip! The Pathfi nders and 
Adventurers had a wonderful ti me this past 
weekend at the Camp Pendleton/Del Mar 
Beach Camporee. The trip was only from 
Friday to Sunday, but many of us could’ve 
stayed for the whole month of August! We 
swam, boogie boarded, hiked, had vespers, 
and experienced a fantasti c Sabbath program. 
There were even bapti sms in the ocean! What 
a wonderful way to give your life to Jesus. A 
special thanks goes out to Bob Maukovich 
who was gracious enough to pull our trailer 
all the way down to Camp Pendleton and 
back on extremely short noti ce. He single-
handedly saved our trip. Thanks Bob!
 
We will be having a planning meeti ng for 
Pathfi nders and Adventurers tomorrow, 
Sunday, August 8, 2010 at Lizz Randall’s home 
to discuss the upcoming year. Please be sure 
to att end if you are a current staff  member 
and would like to conti nue helping next year. 
We can use all the input you can give!
 
Staff  and member applicati ons for the 
Pathfi nder and Adventurer Clubs are available. 
Please be sure to sign up ASAP to ensure you 
don’t miss out on any of the great acti viti es 
we have planned for the 2010-2011 year. 
For more informati on or to sign up today, 
please contact Alex Caldwell-Pathfi nder Club 
Director [Phone: (562) 899-1925; Email: 
Acwaverun@MSN.com], or Sandra Caldwell- 
Pathfi nder Club Secretary/Adventurer Club 
Director [Phone: (562) 773-9450; Email: 
Scaldwell262@YAHOO.com]

Youth/Young Adult Ministries 
Our Annual Luau is August 22.  We only have 
300 seats in the Fellowship Hall, so sign up 
as soon as possible. 

All payments (checks, cash, etc.) must be 
turned in at the Young Adult table aft er 
church. DO NOT place in a ti the envelope.  
Note all checks to: Luau 2010.

Email: youth@gardengrovesda.com
Cell: (714)-261-1318 or (714)-920-2020

Orangewood Corner 
First Day of School 2010-2011 for K-12 
students is Monday, August 23, 2010. This 
will be a full day of school. School hours will 
be 8:10 a.m. to 3:10 p.m. Monday through 
Thursday and 8:10 a.m. to 12:10 p.m. on 
Fridays. We look forward to seeing you very 
soon!

Preschool Open House: Thursday, August 
26, 2010. Sunrise Christi an Preschool Open 
House will be taking place on Thursday, 
August 26, 2010 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 
p.m. Special off er available for students 
registered during Open House. 

For more informati on about Orangewood 
Academy or Sunrise Christi an Preschool 
please visit our website: 

www.orangewoodacademy.com


